
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Newsletter November 2023 

Hello, we are Peyton and Harrison and we are the 
Junior Road Safety Officers for St. Monica’s 
(Milton) Primary School. 

PARKING 

Please remember to park safely near our 
school. Please don't bring your car down to 
the entrance gate.  We will be out at the 
gates in the morning to remind you about 
safe parking. 

 

GLASGOW CITY CHAMBERS VISIT 

In September we went to Glasgow City Chambers with Mrs 
McPherson for our introduction to being a Junior Road Safety 
Officer.  Over the year we will be running competitions, making 
displays, talking at assemblies and helping with everything to do 
Road Safety in our school.  We met Chris, our Road Safety 
Assistant.  He will be able to help us with our job and will be 
coming into St. Monica’s later on in the year to visit every class.  
We also met our Lord Provost Jacqueline McLaren. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YELLOW ZIG ZAG LINES 

It is very important that you do not park on the yellow zig zag lines 
outside our school.  We will be writing a letter to the council to ask if 
these lines can be repainted.   

Competition 

We have been asked to organise a competition to design a road safety 
poster by Glasgow City Council.  The winning design from all the 
schools in Glasgow will be used on Glasgow’s 2024 Road Safety 
calendar.  The themes that you can choose from are: 

Cycle Safety 

Safer Crossing Places 

The Green Cross Code 

In Car Safety 

Walking/Cycling/Scooting to School 

We will choose 3 winners from our school to be entered into the main 
competition! 

The colour poster should be completed on A5 paper and should be 
returned by Wednesday 8th November 

 

 


